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Comments: Hello, I am in opposition to the proposed restrictions on bolting. As long as it is for the essential fixed

anchor and not long sport routes in wilderness I believe that it does not degrade the character of wilderness

areas. We should continue the policies of the last few decades of more open bolting.

Thank you,

Reed A Ochalek


